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STATE SCHOOLS’ RELIEF 
2026 Year 7 Uniform Package for CSEF Recipients 

 
Applications for the 2026 Year 7 uniform package for CSEF recipients will 
open from Monday 6 October 2025 (beginning of Term 4, 2025). 
 

What you need to know 
 

Who is State Schools’ Relief? 
State Schools’ Relief (SSR) is a not-for-profit organisation that works closely with all Victorian government schools. Each year, SSR 
provides material support, including school uniforms, to families experiencing financial hardship. 

 
Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund 
The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) was established by the Victorian Government to provide financial support to 
eligible students to attend camps, sports days and excursions. To find out more, please refer to the Victorian Department of 
Education website. Please note: Applications for CSEF support should be made via your child’s school. SSR is not involved in CSEF 
applications or approvals. 
 

SSR 2026 Year 7 Uniform Package for CSEF recipients 
 
Each year, SSR offers CSEF recipients, who are moving into Year 7 the following year, a complimentary uniform package. 

 
2026 Uniform package 
The 2026 package contains the following items: 
 

• 2 top items (i.e. polo shirt / shirt / summer dress) 
• 1 bottom item (i.e. pants / trackpants / trousers / shorts) 
• 1 outerwear (i.e. puffer jacket) 
• 1 pair of shoes 

 
Please note 

• PE items are not included as part of this package 
• Shoes must be requested in UK sizes (please the shoe size conversion chart on the SSR website) 

 
Cost to families 

• Where SSR is unable to supply a complimentary uniform item that contains a logo (due to contractual agreements with 
uniform suppliers) students will receive an $85.00 voucher to subsidise the purchase of the items from the preferred school 
uniform supplier.  

• Vouchers can be redeemed at any uniform supplier in Victoria. 
 

Please note 
• Vouchers have an expiry date and must be used before this date. 
• Vouchers are not transferable and cannot be exchanged for cash. SSR does not make cash payments to schools or 

parents/families. 
 

Uniform package and/or voucher delivery 
• All items and/or vouchers provided by SSR will be delivered directly to your child’s school.  
• Your child’s school will then contact you to arrange collection. 

 

What you need to do 
 

1. If you are a CSEF recipient, you will be contacted by your child’s school regarding the SSR 2026 Year 7 uniform package. 
2. Complete the SSR ‘2026 Year 7 Uniform Package Order Form’ and return it to the school. 
3. Your child’s school will submit the application to SSR on your behalf. 

 

Further information 
 
Should you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact your school who will be delighted to assist you. 
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